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BOOK	FAIR	2019	

A	sincere	thank	you	to	you,	our	parents,	for	your	support	of	
our	recent	Book	Fair.	We	are	so	delighted	as	the	school	have	
received	an	amazing	€1600	to	spend	on	books	for	the	school	
as	 a	 reward	 for	 sales	 made	 at	 the	 Book	 Fair.	 It	 provides	
excellent	resources	for	us	here	in	the	school	and	we	are	very	
grateful	to	have	 it.	Thank	you	to	Emma	Halloran	and	Teresa	
O’Neill	 for	giving	 their	 time	 to	 run	 the	 fair	and	also	 to	 John	
Flaherty	 for	 opening	 the	 school	 outside	 school	 hours.	Well	
done	to	all!	
	
	
	

SCHOOL	RECITAL	THURSDAY	5TH	DECEMBER	

Wriggly	Nativity	

Junior	 Infants,	 Senior	 Infants,	 Junior	Rainbow	Room,	1st	 and	
2nd	class	are	proud	to	present	‘Wriggly	Nativity’	in	the	school	
hall	at	1p.m.	Thursday	5th	December.	Please	note:	

• Children	 come	 to	 school	 on	 the	 day	 dressed	 in	 their	
outfit	 for	 the	 show,	 if	 they	 have	 extra	 accessories	 e.g.	
crowns	etc.	 they	can	be	sent	to	school	 in	a	bag,	please	
ensure	 all	 items	 are	named	 –	 1st	 and	 2nd	will	 be	 given	
time	to	get	ready.	

• Running	time	for	the	show	is	35mins	approx.	
• After	the	show	the	teachers	will	bring	the	students	back	
to	 the	 classroom	 and	 they	 can	 be	 collected	 from	 their	
usual	exit	point.	If	any	parent	wishes	to	take	1st/2nd	class	
home	after	the	show	they	are	welcome	to	do	so.	



November 2019 (3) 

	
Straw	and	Order	
	
3rd,	4th	Senior	Rainbow	Room,	5th	and	6th	classes	are	proud	to	
present	‘Straw	and	Order’	in	the	school	hall	at	6p.m.	on	5th	
December.	The	children	need	to	be	at	the	school	for	
5.45p.m.,	they	can	come	dressed	in	their	costume.	Running	
time	is	40mins	approx.		

	
Please	note	the	older	classes	will	get	to	see	the	dress	
rehearsal	for	Wriggly	Nativity	and	the	younger	classes	will	
also	see	the	dress	rehearsal	of	Straw	and	Order.	This	will	
ensure	siblings	get	the	chance	to	see	each	other	on	stage.	

	

SAVE	THE	DATE	

	

Sunday	15th	December	–	Christmas	Fair	hosted	by	
the	Parents	Association	

	

School	closes,	Friday	20th	December	at	12p.m.	for	
Christmas	Holidays.	 School	 re-opens	Monday	 6th	
January	2020	


